
WESTON WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION 

NOTICE  

THAT THE MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS ON 

THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED DATE OF MONDAY, 

OCTOBER 31, 2022 HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO 

HALLOWEEN FESTIVITIES 

 

 

THE BOARD WILL MEET AT ITS REGULARLY SCHEDULED 

DATE AND TIME OF MONDAY, NOVEMBER 28, 2022 at 

7:00 p.m. 

 

 


